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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“His Mercy is More” 

WELCOME 

“Before the Throne of God Above” 

“He Will Hold Me Fast” 

“Yet not I But Christ is Me” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Come Thou Fount” 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS   

OFFERTORY SONG  

“His Mercy is More” 

PRAYER  

July 11, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

ESSENTIAL ELEMENTS OF LIFE IN CHRIST 

LIVING A SPIRITUALLY DISCIPLINED LIFE 
Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 

Galatians 3 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48728973
https://bible.com/events/48728973


July 4 Report  

Worship Service 79 

Live View Families 7 

Total Attendance 86 

Sunday School 64 

Community Groups Dismissed 

Online Long-Views 19 

Organic Reach 115 
 

General Fund $4787.44 

Camp $150.00 

Benevolence $50.00 

Mower $50.00 

VBS $25.00 

Bapt. Publish. House $50.00 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

It has been our tradition every 
year to host an Annual Chefs Auction 
to raise funds for our Student Ministry. 
With all the restrictions from the pan-
demic, we were unable to host this 
event earlier in the year. We are 
pleased to tell you that we are host-
ing this event tonight at 5:00 PM.  

We hope that you have been 
working on all your amazing delica-
cies to be auctioned off to support 
our youth ministry. You may not know 
it, but this one event is the primary 
fund raising event for the whole year. 
So bring your food and your wallet 
and join us for a fun-filled evening! 

As an added bonus, our students 
and sponsors will be sharing stories 
from the events of this past week at 
the BMAA Student Conference—
SOAR. Thank you to everyone who 
helped make this possible. 

We had a total of 13 attend the 
conference this year. Pastor Wade’s 
son, Caleb, was also there but he was 
working as a part of the SOAR Staff.  
He was very busy throughout the 
week, but found time to come share 
pizza with the group Wednesday. 

In the post-pandemic climate that 
we find ourselves in, there was a lot of 
fear that SOAR was going to struggle 
this year. In fact, as of the middle of 
May, there were only 100 students 
registered for the conference. Only six 
weeks later and that number was  
almost 1200 students. Praise the Lord! 

STUDENT MINISTRY FUNDRAISER—5:00 PM 

TODAY   Chef’s Auction 
July 18-22 VBS 
Aug 2-6   Church Camp 
 

Deacon of the Month 

Dean Horton 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

